

Ronald Tree Nursery School



Parent's Newsletter 2021

We trust you all had a lovely holiday with your children. Welcome back to what we hope will be a very productive and Happy New Year!

New Starters

A very warm welcome to all our new children who are starting with us this month. We hope that you will enjoy your time at nursery. If you have any questions, please ask.

Illness / covid

Please ring the school if your child is going to be absent for any reason 01536 514240

If anyone in your house has covid symptoms please contact 111 or 119 or visit www.gov.uk to book a test and all isolate. It is very important that you please ring the office to let us know the situation and to get advice.

Thank you.

Staff changes

We all send a very warm welcome to Debra Thwaites our new Head Teacher at Ronald Tree. Jackie has now returned to her role of Nursery Teacher and running blue group. Chris Whitney has returned to run the 2 year old Teddy Bears Groups. We are very sorry that Nicola Woolford has left Ronald Tree to start a new job as a Practitioner. We wish them all the very best in their roles.

REMINDER

Can we just remind you that if your child is due to leave in the summer for school you must apply for an infant or primary school place for September by

Friday 15th January 5pm

if you have not already done so.
If you need help please ask a member of staff before Friday 8th.

Named Envelopes

From January we will be giving you envelopes for parents to name and pay £2.50 each week or £10 monthly. This money covers the cost of snack and other items your child uses in nursery. Children will be able to post the envelope in the post box when they come into nursery. If you would prefer to pay by BACS please ring the office 01536 514240.

Thank you.



Dates for your Diary

Friday 15th January 5pm - Deadline for applying for Primary School Places
Friday 12th February—Last day of term
Monday 15th February to Friday 19th February - Nursery closed for Half Term
Monday 22nd February - Nursery re-opens

<u>Siblings</u>

Please remember to register your younger children at Ronald Tree. Please ask at Reception. Thank you.



Noses!

As it's winter the children have lots of runny noses! We encourage the children to try and wipe their own noses and it would be great if you could please do the same at home. Please could we ask that you provide a box of tissues as we go through so many boxes!!



Thank you.

Bad Weather

Should the nursery have to close due to bad weather this winter, this news will be posted on our facebook page and school website. Please check for updates. This information will no longer be on the Northamptonshire County Council website.

Outdoor clothing

Please dress your children in suitable clothes and shoes for nursery. We go out in all weathers, rain, frost, snow, wind etc. Hats and especially gloves sewn to their coat are needed but please NAME all clothing. Please also provide a spare set of clothes in your child's bag.



Thank you.

Nursery places available

We still have some nursery places available. If you know anyone who would like a nursery place for their 2,3 or 4 year old, please ask them to either visit our website ronaldtreenursery.co.uk to register or contact the office for further details.

Thank you.

Nursery Photographs

The photographer usually visits in February. Due to covid and not inviting visitors into the nursery, the photographer is now visiting <u>Thursday 13th May</u> so the children can be photographed outside in the summer.

